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Comments: I would strongly encourage the powers that be to reconsider any decision to limit or discontinue the

use of fixed anchors on federal land. The climbing community, by and large, has been one of the most supportive

groups dedicated to the conservation of wilderness. The climbing community has supported reliable trail building,

introduction of outdoor opportunities to the less fortunate, cleaning of formally polluted land, and have proven

themselves as some of the most able and active stewards of the land. The use of fixed anchors allows the

community a safe way to get people not interested in risking their lives, a chance to engage in this amazing form

of exploration. This, in its essence, is what the founders of the national parks were most interested in. The reason

the public land exists to for the public to be able to take in its majesty and for it to be saved for generations to

come. I find it odd that fixed anchors, which are generally unable to be seen or noticed by the general public, are

up for review by the national park service, while not five years ago the same entity was considering pawning off

Bears Ears for the use of fossil fuel developments. It is mind-blowing. Please help climbers help our national

parks by keeping safe climbing routes availible. 


